
  

  

PUBLIC NOTICE  

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL 

RFP 2021–104 
WASHINGTON STREET PLAYGROUND 

 
The City of Beaufort is seeking proposals from qualified Contractors to 
design, procure and install a new toddler playground at the Washington 
Street Park. 
 
This is a grant funded project through the State of South Carolina 
Department of Parks, Recreation and Tourism Park and Recreation 
Development Fund.  All applicable state requirements shall apply. 
 
The RFP and additional documents may be accessed on the City’s 
website, https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement, View 
Current Bid Opportunities - or by contacting the Procurement 
Administrator. 

 

 
THE SUBMITTAL DEADLINE IS 2:00 PM ET ON OCTOBER 29, 2020 

 
 

“EQUAL EMPLOYMENT OPPORTUNITY” 

 

https://www.cityofbeaufort.org/165/Procurement

